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Making Monty Python proud
FamilyVoice Australia gender spokesman David d’Lima says a study of women’s pain that 
encompasses biological males would make the Monty Python comedy team proud.
 
“In a truly bizarre strategy, a Victorian taxpayer-funded inquiry into  
women’s pain will encourage the participation of men who identify as female,” David 
d’Lima said.
 
“The pains of childbirth are something no man can ever experience – a point not lost on 
the Monty Python.
 
“Yet with prescient insight in the otherwise squalid film The Life of Brian, came the wisdom 
that while no man can bear a child, we should nevertheless fight for the right.”
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